
 

         

 

Friday 7th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

For the last few years we have had a fundraising challenge that focusses on 

Reading.  This year we have decided to give Maths a turn and have a ‘Maths 

Wizard Challenge’ sponsored event to raise money and promote Maths. 

Your child has been given a challenge grid and a sponsor form. Please collect 

sponsors from family and known friends for either an amount per square or a total 

amount. Once you have collected sponsors then you can begin the challenges. 

Each time your child completes a challenge, ask them to colour in the square and 

then you initial the square to show it has been completed.   

You have until Friday 28th February 2020 to complete as many sections as possible 

and bring in the grid.  Your teacher will then give you a certificate to show your 

sponsors when collecting the money. 

Please bring the sponsor money into school by Friday 6th March 2020 in the envelope 

provided, with your child’s name and class written on.   The class that raises the most 

money will receive £50 to buy some Maths games. 

As a result of our Christmas fundraising we now have enough money to replace 

three new screens in Year 1 and 2 - so thank you.  Your help really does make a 

difference to the provision we can offer.  Our next round of fundraising is to replace 

the reading books that the children bring home to practice their reading, so that 

they match the way we teach reading and phonics in the lessons.  

We hope you have lots of fun with Maths over the next few weeks and we look 

forward to finding out which of the challenges have been the most exciting for you 

to complete.  

 

Thank you for all your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Barbuti 

Head of School 
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Please return this form and all sponsor money collected by Friday 6th March 

2020.  Please put sponsor money in the envelope provided. Thank you. 


